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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, K.,

22nd July, 1936.

Dear sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

8.8. "JOSEFH MEDILL", and to acquaint you that your remarks
have been carefully noted.

In compliance with Jour request a plan has been
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approved for an exact duplicate, as regards form and
arrangements, of the "JOSEPH MEDILL", but suitable for
unrestricted service and to comply with the Society's
requirements mrmmeMenu, and a copy of this
plan is enclosed.

48 you will be aware, however, the design and
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